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Dear 8th Grade Parents/Guardians: 

This is an informational letter regarding the eighth grade promotion ceremony. The ceremony is scheduled for Thursday, May 23, 2019 at FCTC building “C”.  Breakfast will be served at 9:30a.m. (We are asking for a $5.00 donation to cover the cost of breakfast) and the ceremony will begin at 10:00a.m. All 8th grade parents and family members (limited to 4 family members) are invited to attend. Students will be recognized for their promotion to high school. We will also recognize eighth grade students with core academic awards in Reading, English, Math, Social Studies, Science and exemplary character. 

Each year, parents are interested in the type of dress that students wear for the promotion ceremony. Students should wear attire that is appropriate at a variety of occasions such as a family wedding or special function. Girls are asked to wear casual dresses or skirts. The boys may wear a sport coat or dress shirt and slacks at the ceremony. 

Remember this is a special occasion honoring the Class of 2023. If you have any questions or concerns about the ceremony, please feel free to contact me at 547-8496 (option 2) or Mrs. Martin at (904)547-8501 or essie.martin@stjohns.k12.fl.us. Parents are asked to RSVP by Thursday, May 09th with the number in their party. Responses may be by phone, email, or returning this letter with the information on the bottom filled out. 

Thank you for your support. We look forward to the opportunity to recognize our students for their accomplishments and wish them all the best in their future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

Tinyka Reese

SJTHS Success Coach 
Tinyka.reese@stjohns.k12.fl.us 
(904) 547-8500
………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Graduate’s Name______________________________________________________________

Number attending__________ (limited to 4 family members)

Total payment_____________

				Respond by Thursday, May 09th
